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Associate Appreciation Committee Meeting Minutes 
July 9, 2021 

Freedom Plaza Club Room 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 1:03 pm by Committee Chairperson Janet 
Blackshire. 
 
Members present: 
Janet Blackshire, Chair; Charlotte Fernandes; Kim Freeman; Pat Gillis; Kathy 
Mahoney; Diana Parrish, Treasurer and Judy Schmidt, Secretary;  We welcomed 
Pat Gillis as our newest member. 
 
Excused Absence: Jeanne Nenarella, RAC Liaison; Maria Martucci 
 
The roll call confirmed a Quorum. 
 
The agenda was sent to all members via email on July 5, 2021.  It was approved by 
email. 
 
Charlotte Fernandes nominated Janet Blackshire to continue as chair of the AAC 
committee.  The nomination was seconded by Diana Parrish.  There being no 
further nominations, Janet was unanimously elected to be chairperson of the AAC 
committee for 2021-2022. 
 
Kathy Mahoney nominated Judy Schmidt to continue as secretary of the AAC 
committee.  The nomination was seconded by Charlotte Fernandes.  There being 
no further nominations, Judy was unanimously elected to be secretary of the AAC 
committee for 2021-2022. 
  
Chair’s Report:  

• Janet distributed a committee membership list with contact information for 

all members. 

• The July 7th Donation Collection Table was very successful. 

• Current donations by residents are updated regularly on the Goal 

Thermometer on racrep.org. 

• The message to residents in The Weekly on July 1, 2021 announced the 

collection table for July 7th.  

• Publicity - Announcement flyers for the July table were distributed to each 

floor on the B/C side since the elevators on that side no longer have a place 

to display announcements. 
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• Six new residents have been assigned to a committee member living near 

them.  Kim Freeman, Judy Schmidt, Kathy Mahoney, and Charlotte 

Fernandes will be contacting these new residents. 
 
Secretary’s Report:  Minutes for the June 11, 2021 meeting were approved by 
email on June 16, 2021. 
  
Treasurer’s Report: The treasurer’s report was given by Diana Parrish and the 
balance as of July 9, 2021 is $53,000. 
 
 
Unfinished Business: The donation box was delivered to The Arbors on June 16, 
2021. 
 
New Business:  The schedule for the Collection Table in the Atrium was 
distributed.  Janet Blackshire, Pat Gillis and Charlotte Fernandes will staff the 
August 4, 2021 Collection Table. 
 
Chairperson Janet Blackshire adjourned the meeting at 2:05 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be Friday, August 13, 2021 at 1:00 pm in the Club Room. 
  
Respectively submitted, 
Judy Schmidt, Secretary 


